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Week 7 – Term 4 

What a busy week we had last 
week at CTPS! For a small 
school we do big things is 
certainly an understatement. 

Years 3-6 had an amazing 
time at Bournda camping for 
two nights. The activities were 
so much fun and built skills in 
teamwork, co-operation and 
resilience. 

Raft building, kayaking, bush 
walking, spotlighting, virtual 
reality software, jaffle making, 

clothes drying, sleeping- many of the challenges faced and won at camp. Mr 
Markham, Warren and Mrs Hextell were all proud of the co-operation, 
resourcefulness and manners shown by everyone over the three days. A big thank 
you to the Bournda staff- Doug, Luke and Rose, Jasmine our bus driver and to 
Ruby who came with us as a part of her work experience. 

It was lovely to meet our new kindergarten students on their first day of the 
kindergarten transition program. We look forward to seeing them again on Tuesday.  

K12 had a lovely visit to the Café on Friday. Thank you for your lovely manners. Ms 
Munn and Kim were very proud of you. 

We had the plumbers in over the weekend replacing the absorption trenches and 
they were kind enough to relocate the leftover blue-metal stones to the bare patch 
in front of the library. It certainly looks better! We also had the new soft-fall for the 
playground delivered. We hope to spread it this week so we can open the 
playground for playing- something we are all looking forward to. 

Don’t forget we will be having our School Photos on Thursday and our  

Mufti for Monty’s Day on Friday.  

Tania Hextell  

Term 4 
Calendar 

Tuesday 27th November  
Kinder Transition  
10.15 - 12.15  
 
Wednesday 28th November 
Book club orders are due 
 
Thursday 29th November 
School Photos 
 
Friday 30th November 
Mufti for Monty’s Day 
 

Lunch Orders  
 
Tuesday 4th December 
Year 6 Orientation Day at 
NHS. 
 
Wednesday 5th December 
Kinder Transition 
Families are  invited to stay 
for lunch 
10.15 - 12.15  
 
Thursday 6th December 
NHS Performance 
 “I Wanna Be”  
 
Monday 10th December 
4/5/6 Robotics at NHS 
 
Friday 14th December 
P and C Meeting 1.00pm 
 

K-3 Assembly and Talent 
Show  2.30pm 
 
Reports Home 
 
Tuesday 18th December 
Presentation Night 
 

Contact Us Anytime 
Central Tilba Public School 
 

89 Corkhill Drive 
 

Phone 
02 4473 7210 
 

Email 
centrtilba-
p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Website 
https://centrtilba-
p.school.nsw.edu.au/ 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thanks to                
Eumun-Tea in Tilba                   
for our delicious                
morning tea on Friday. The 
children reported they            
were the best scones and        
jam and cream ever!  

 

 
Kindergarten 

Transition 
 

Tuesday 27th November 
Arrive at 10.15. 

Pick up at 12.15. 
 

Wednesday 5th December 
Arrive at 10.15. 

Pick up at 12.15, but please 
stay and join us for lunch until 

about 12.45. 
 

Sonny     is 

RESPECTFUL, CARING  

and SAFE. 

He is a good friend who is adventurous but 
sensible. He is willing to give new things a 
try. Sonny cleans up after himself and he 
shuts doors carefully.   

Here we are making friends 
with some of the new 
kinder children for 2019. 
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